
 

Friday 26th June 2020 

Dear Parents/Caregivers  

2020 Intermediate Sports Camp  

Your son or daughter has indicated they would like to represent Elim Christian College at the week- long 

Combined Regions Sports Camp held at Totara Springs, Matamata from Monday 21st– Friday 25th
 

September.  

This team is made up of students from Elim Christian College and Jireh schools. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for two schools to work side by side in this competition. It has been very successful over the last 
two years and we have come home with a few trophies. We will travel in school vans and be under the 
guidance of teachers from both schools and a parent from each school. 

The camp is optional and therefore payment must be made prior to camp. There is a cost of approximately 
$250 for those not needing the uniform. A hoodie and tee shirt are added for the uniform at an additional 
cost of approximately $80.00 per student for those who don’t have this already. The cost includes transport, 
accommodation, catering, activities and a named Sports Camp hoodie and tee shirt. If you are not in the 
position to fund your child, he/she is not obligated to attend.  

We plan to take a team of 32-35 students to this very competitive event and will consider all applicants. We 
will take into consideration their sporting ability, sportsmanship and ability to conduct themselves wisely 
when away representing the school. Events include: canoeing, softball, volleyball, table tennis, croquet, 
petanque, indoor bowls, air rifles, archery, netball, frisbee golf, wall ball, spike ball, indoor hockey, basketball, 
speed rock wall climbing, swimming, triathlon, athletics, tennis, cages soccer, indoor soccer, cross country, 
chess, draughts and human foosball. 

Your child must be available for after school practices on Thursday’s from 3:15pm-5:00pm as this will be 
essential for the preparation of the teams.  

Please consider this wonderful opportunity favourably and return the permission google form by Tuesday at 
the latest.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD-tTu3PsV5vOZx9JU9WhKpgWqTYbqyE-
ONZ2kjpIX7_Er6A/viewform?usp=pp_url 

Further information will follow regarding gear requirements, transport etc. Once the team has been finalised, 
we will inform all students and parents as to whether they have been included in the team or not. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Ruth Scott 
Team Leader 
 
Ruth.Scott@elim.school.nz  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD-tTu3PsV5vOZx9JU9WhKpgWqTYbqyE-ONZ2kjpIX7_Er6A/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD-tTu3PsV5vOZx9JU9WhKpgWqTYbqyE-ONZ2kjpIX7_Er6A/viewform?usp=pp_url

